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We are very upset about the rate increase that Kentucky American Water Company is thinking
about levying on their customers.

Itis a 37.1% increase. How can they possibly justify that enormous amount of increase.

We are senior citizens and live on a fixed income, There are many of us trying to keep our heads
above water in these trying times. I see no justification for a increase of that magnititude.

Please be sure when you are debating whether this company should have a 37.1 % rate increase
and is that increase just for the people of this community.

Sincerely,

John and Joycﬁverly
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